
This Leesville Loves yard sign will be placed in every LES, LRMS and LRHS staff 
members yard over the next week!!  Show our Leesville staff how much they are 
appreciated by participating in the social media campaign below! 

Let’s go on a lion hunt and show our Leesville teachers and staff how much we 
appreciate them!  Starting Friday, May 1st through Friday, May 8th, we are asking all 
Leesville families to show their appreciation in these few easy ways: 

● Place a lion in your front home windows as a sign that we LOVE our Leesville 
school community 

○ This can be a stuffed animal, hand drawn picture or printed photo 
● Use Twitter using #LeesvilleLoves 

○ Post your lion window photo 
○ Post a photo of your family with a sign of thanks for our Leesville teachers 

and staff 
○ Post comments of why you appreciate your favorite Leesville teachers and 

staff 
● Don’t use Twitter? 

○ No problem!  Simply email your photos and/or words of gratitude to Lisa 
Nelson at ​lnelson4@wcpss.net​ and your message will be posted on 
Twitter by the LRMS librarian 

● Have fun while walking and driving through Raleigh looking for all the lions! 

 



Thank you parents for purchasing all 90 Leesville Tap Room gift cards for our staff!! 
Each staff member will receive this gift over the next week. 

  
  

 
  
  
The PTSA will also be treating each LRMS staff member to a family size pan of Mac n 
Cheese from Relish.  Thank you to Relish for your discount on our order during these 
trying times.  LRMS also LOVES Relish! 

  

 
 


